


 
We would like to request from Council an exclusion from the current Burnaby City
Bylaw 11462-03-01-20 that would allow our Strata Corp to re purpose ten of the
visitor parking stalls. We would like to convert three of the parking stalls to EV
charging stations which would be used by both residents and visitors. The other
seven stalls would be available as rental stalls for residents with rental agreements of
6 to 12 months. If not rented these stalls would continue to be available for visitor
parking.
 
Thank You for your consideration.
 
Best Regards;
 
Brian Atkinson
President Strata Corp BCS1737
Redacted as per FIPPA S.22




